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Our Grafton Emergency Medical Services responders are up on protocols and tactics for a response to illness, including possible coronavirus call that might come into it. They have prepared the equipment, including personal protection equipment, for rapid, efficient, thorough, professional response. In preparing they have trained and flowed the advice of their State EMS office and other sources, and that stream of information continues to flow to them. 
We have been asked about gatherings and excursions and possible cancellation of activities. The best advice the Town can offer is for you to consult this site www.healthvermont.gov/covid for the most recent information on the coronavirus status in VT and advice on personal activity.  There is a fine section on Frequently Asked Questions and even a link to the CDC website.  Please view that site and follow the advice there.  
On your own watch for press releases sent out from the Governor, or VT Emergency Management or Vt Department of Health, and as we are aware of them, those press releases will be sent out to Grafton residents and news. 
Regards, 
Richard Thompson, Town Health Officer
[bookmark: _GoBack]William G. Kearns, Emergency Management Director.
